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Comments: I have reviewed this plan to the best of my ability and am heartened by the emphasis on forest

restoration and health.  What concerns me is that there seems to be little mention (there is some) of the

importance of emphasizing WUI safety FIRST.  Any work done to thin, restore and "clean up" our forests should

first occur in WUI areas so that there are clear safety corridors created for people to first: get out if/probably when

there is a fire (I am thinking of Beaver Valley Road and Camp 12 road being reopened) and second to protect

property (our firefighters have to do this already). We need to avoid another Paradise Fire situation where a total

community (Plain and Lake Wenatchee) is destroyed.  This should be the first order of business.  Thank you. 


